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I am writing in opposition to HB 1530. I have lived in Oregon my entire 50 years and have
watched politicians attempt to tear apart this great state with their uninformed and self serving
ideas time and time again.  I am done.  It has been proven this bill does nothing to help our
residents or climate, and only serves to line pockets. It would devastate Oregon's economy in
so many ways. 

I am highly offended that those elected, by the people, to represent our best interest and our
will have chosen to do whatever suits their own agenda. I hope that they will choose this time
to stand up and do the right thing. If they feel strongly that this is something Oregonians want
and need then they should choose to put it on a ballot. This is not an emergency and
SHOULD BE VOTED ON by those who are the most deeply affected.

I believe that we are at a critical time and that this legislative session will determine the
outcome. I believe that if our lawmakers choose to ignore the voices of their constituents they
will be replaced by candidates who are willing to listen and represent the will of the people.  

We the people are awake and aware, and are ready to take our own destiny in hand. 

Again I OPPOSE HB 1530!

Heather Voigt
Salem, Oregon
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